TWEED RIVER JOCKEY CLUB LTD

PO Box 313, Murwillumbah NSW 2484

12" June 2018

Robert Siebert

Tweed Shire Council

10-14 Tumbulgum Road
MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Dear Robert,

Thank you for taking the time to discuss the project here at the Tweed River Jockey Club. In reference to our
telephone discussion today 12" June 2018 we are seeking council support for additional funding for the recycled
effluent water connection at the Tweed River Jockey Club.

The final connection work has now been approved and will be completed by Daniel Gray Plumbing.

The Tweed River Jockey is seeking a final financial contribution from the Tweed Shire Council for connection of
the effluent water to our water holding tanks at the facility. The total cost to complete the project is $13,500 and
financial assistance of $3500 is sought from the TSC to finalise the project. The Tweed River Jockey Club will
contribute the remainder of the $10,000 as part of their 2017/18 capital works programme.

Yours sincerely

Llod

Bernie Quinn OAM

Chairman

Tweed River Jockey Club

ACN: 003 386 856 Telephone: 02 6672 3672
ABN: 11 003 386 856 Mobile: 0408 627573

Email: secretary@tweedriverjockeyclub.com.au Fax: 026672 4323




